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I’ve been born and raised and  now married into a trucking family and proud to be. Oregon is
full of beautiful forests and trees that protect our beautiful state from the CO2 levels. That is
the God given intentions of our forests. When I hear that our state is at risk, I just don’t believe
it. I feel this tax is out of greed, and also shows me you know nothing about our beautiful
state. You keep taking and taking from the working people of this state, making it close to
impossible to take care of our families for your own agenda. We the people, should be allowed
to vote for what WE want for our state, not rammed thru by career politicians who need their
pers funded. My dad immigrated to this country, worked his ass off to provide for us, and
raised us with the same ethic, we work so you can take our money to fund your retirement, and
sadly you see absolutely nothing wrong with that. Let the people of Oregon’s voice be heard
and stop making decisions for us.

Sincerely 
Cheri Van Dyke 
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